
PRO BONO
Gaming Employee
REGISTRATION PROGRAM

State Bar of Nevada Gaming Law Section

For more than a decade, the Gaming Law 

Section (“GLS”) has had a pro program 

designed to assist indigent individuals 

in exercising their appeal rights to be 

registered as “gaming employees” with 

the Nevada Gaming Control Board.  The 

program, developed under the leadership 

of Scott Scherer, works with the various 

legal aid agencies in the state to assign 

cases to those lawyers who have 

volunteered to provide legal assistance.  

If you are interested in donating your 

time to accept a case, please email 

Scott at sscherer@bhfs.com.  To assist 

those in accepting a case, the GLS has 

published a brochure that provides an 

overview of what to expect during the 

representation including helpful hints. 

The digital brochure is available at 

https://www.nvbar.org/content/

gaming-law-section.
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